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Seminole County ï More than 212 people attended the Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) public information meeting held November 12, 2013 about the 

Wekiva Parkway Section 7A in Seminole County. The informal open house was held at The 

Rock Church in Sanford to review the latest preliminary design plans, including proposed 

intersection safety enhancements, to allow citizens to ask questions of project staff and to 

submit comments. 

  

The project is funded for construction in 2017. The Section 7A project limits are on State 

Road (SR) 46 from east of Wekiva River Road to Orange Boulevard. The project consists of 

designing 3.53 miles of limited access toll road along the SR 46 corridor and parallel, non-

tolled, frontage roads for local travel. 

 






